
        HIGHLAND  PARK  HIGH SCHOOL
                                 HAPPY
                    PRESIDENT’S DAY
                              

WE WILL BE OFF 
MONDAY FEBRUARY 19,2024

CLASSES WILL RESUME 
FEBRUARY 20,2024

FOR ANY QUESTIONS OR CONCERNS
PLEASE FEEL FREE TO 

CALL THE OFFICE FROM 
8:00AM-4:30PM 
AT(323)254-3421


